
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

9. HANSEN PARK NEW RECREATIONAL FACILITIES AND LANDSCAPE DEVELOPMENT 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking Board approval for the final landscape plan for Hansen Park 

new recreational facilities and landscape development following community consultation. 
 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Approve the final landscape plan for the Hansen Park recreational facilities and landscape 

development project and also grant approval for the project to proceed to final design and 
construction. 

 
 (b)  Allocate $9,000 from the Board’s 2007/08 Discretionary Fund to allow completion of the full 

basketball court.   
 
 


